Newsletter Friday 12th July 2024

Ben Rhydding Primary School

Dear Parents,

Please take time to read the weekly newsletter and
keep up to date with news and upcoming events.

Club timetable

As promised, the club timetable for next year is attached. As the
half term is a long 8-week slog, we will commence on w/c 9t
September and run until w/c 21st October. This will be for 7
weeks. Please sign up on ParentPay from 4pm on Monday 15t
July. This will hopefully enable parents time to plan their
childcare for after the holidays.

Outstanding Library Books

We still have quite a few outstanding library books throughout the
year groups. We would be very grateful if you can have alook in
every nook and cranny and return any found books trying to
escape the school.

Upcoming Events:

Monday 15% July - Y3&Y4
Mayan workshop

Tuesday 1éth July — House Treat
day

Wednesday 17t July — PTA
School disco

KST - 5-6pm
KS2-6.15-7.150m

Friday 19t July — 8.45am
Autism network meeting

Friday 19t July — approx.
2.15pm - Yé Leavers
ceremony (yé6 parents only)

Tuesday 3 September - school
re opens after the summer
holidays

Also saved on the welbsite at
https://benrhyddingprimary.co.uk/parents/weekly-newsletters/
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Mrs Wilcock’s Retirement

We would really like to get as many well wishes for Mrs Wilcock'’s
retirement. Can we ask, if you haven't already, take a moment
to submit a message via https://forms.ale/F65UygD89YrnkjD76. If
you know any previous pupils and/or families please share the

I 5.
al

Well done to our Learning
Heroes of the week:

Reception: Barnaby Condliffe
Year 1: Edison Prenga

Year 2: George Moore

Year 3: Eva Oxford

Year 4: Andry Prenga

Year 5: Mason Stockdill

Year é: All of year 6

Please find attached ledflets
and flyers about upcoming
events and clubs

Also saved on the welbsite at
https://benrhyddingprimary.co.uk/parents/weekly-newsletters/
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Newsletter 5th July 2024

Year 5 Energy Hero Ambassadors
spoke to the whole school about why
helping the environment is working,
what school is doing and what
everyone can do to help!

Also saved on the website at
https://benrhyddingprimary.co.uk/parents/weekly-newsletters/
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